
 
P.O. Box 1328 
Roswell, NM 88202 
 

Don’t you LOVE the beautiful lights in downtown Roswell during the holidays? 

It can’t happen without support from generous people like YOU! We are excite to announce that the Holiday 
Lighting Project is growing. This year’s area will stretch from 1st Street to 6th street to include the block north 
of the Chaves County Courthouse where the Bank of America Building and Big D’s Downtown Dive are located. 
With the expansion and a need to replace some damaged lights and cords, this year’s project will be a big 
undertaking.  

Will YOU help us raise the $14,800 for the installation and takedown cost? Will YOU help us raise enough to 
cover the cost of the replacement items? We are hoping that your generosity can be counted on, for this 
beautiful addition to our downtown area for the holidays. 

 

Each donation of $500 of more will have a sign placed on one of the beautifully wrapped trees to acknowledge 
and advertise your generosity and your support for this project. We are asking that you consider making a tax 
deductible donation of any amount to make YOUR downtown amazing!   

Please send your check made payable to:  
MainStreet Roswell  

P.O. Box 1328,  
Roswell, NM 88202. 

You can also make a donation through PayPal, or our Go-Fund-Me page.   
If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to us, we are here to serve the community. 

Gratefully,  

 
MainStreet Roswell 


